
2379 Broad Street, Brooksville, Florida 34604-6899

(352) 796-7211 or 1-800-423-1476 (FL only)

SUNCOM 628-4150 TDD only 1-800-231-6103 (FL only)

On the Internet at: WaterMatters.org

Bartow Service Office

170 Century Boulevard

Bartow, Florida 33830-7700

(863) 534-1448 or

1-800-492-7862 (FL only)

Sarasota Service Office

6750 Fruitville Road

Sarasota, Florida 34240-9711

(941) 377-3722 or

1-800-320-3503 (FL only)

Tampa Service Office

7601 Highway 301 North

Tampa, Florida 33637-6759

(813) 985-7481 or

1-800-836-0797 (FL only)

An Equal 

Opportunity 

Employer

A condition of your permit requires that you submit an inspection report to the District in 

accordance with a specific schedule. This inspection report is due on March 27, 2019. This letter 

was generated to remind you of this requirement in sufficient time for you to complete the 

inspection and submit the report to the District by the due date.                                    

                                                                 

Inspection reports provide assurance to the District that the surface water management system 

is properly operated and maintained. The inspection report must include the District form 

Statement of Inspection for Proper Operation and Maintenance               available at 

http://www.swfwmd.state.fl.us/files/database/site_file_sets/18/04.10R-023.pdf . The form must be 

certified by a Florida registered Professional Engineer.

Information can be submitted online using eCompliance by visiting the District’s Environmental 

Resource Permitting System in ePermitting located on the District’s website at 

http://WaterMatters.org/LogInERP . If you do not have an account you can sign up by clicking 

the “Register Now” button.                                           

                                                                 

If any maintenance procedures or remedial actions are necessary prior to submittal of the 

certified District form, please advise the District in writing. The inspection report must be 

submitted to the District by the date above.               

                                                                 

If you have already complied with this requirement, please notify us so we can update our 

customer records. If you have questions, please contact the Brooksville Service Office at (352) 

796-7211 or (800) 423-1476 (FL only).                                             

Sincerely,                                                                                                                        

                                                                 

Kim L. Schwartz                

Senior Regulation Processing Specialist

Regulatory Support Bureau

Regulation Division

January 07, 2019

Riverwood Ranch Homeowners Association /Attn:Geoff Liebrich

10804 North River Ranch Path

Crystal River, FL 34428

Subject: REMINDER of Inspection Report Coming Due    

  Permit No: 44018062.000

Project Name: North River Ranch Path

"Statement of Inspection for Proper Operation and Maintenance"

http://www.swfwmd.state.fl.us/files/database/site_file_sets/18/04.10R-023.pdf

